
DOG PARK MEMBERS 
IMPORTANT NEWS - READ THIS  
ACCESS/ENTRY SYSTEM CHANGE 

 NEW KEY FOB WILL BE ISSUED  
 

Beginning Wednesday, February 5, 2020  
Active Members of the Dog Park will                                

be able to pick up their new key FOB at the 
Doylestown Township Admin. Building 

 

New Key FOB Activation is Scheduled for 
Saturday, February 15, 2020 

 

Original Key FOBs will no longer work after the new system is activated. 

Keep your original key fob and take both with you to the Dog Park              

the first week after Feb. 15th. (Just in case there are glitches) 

 
Please visit the Doylestown Township Offices for your new key FOB. 

425 Wells Road, Doylestown PA - Monday-Friday 8:30 am - 4:30 pm 
 

OR 
Sat. Feb. 8, 2020 - 9 am-11 am     Mon., Feb. 10, 2020 - 4:30-7 pm 

Wed., Feb. 12, 2020 - 4:30 pm-7 pm  Sat. Feb. 8, 2020 - 9 am-11 am 


